Adventure UK Option 3 Working Group Update by Gordon Smith (SAPOE Rep on group)

·         Very little progress since last meeting, mainly due to Loel Collins (PyB) stepping back from main driver role due to restart of normal activities with PyB

·         No new name for O3WG agreed yet

·         Discussion around chatting to all non-stat accreditation scheme providers to agree (or not) on what needs to be part of any new all consuming scheme

·         Questions around devolved nature of Licensing and Young Persons safety – HSE remains UK Gov, but unclear where Licensing might sit. To be confirmed.

Adventure UK Option 3 Working Group Update by Jane Campbell Morrison

Option 3 Working Group notes from last meeting – 29.04.2021
I am working with Paul Donovan (Wales) on various aspects of Option 3 and the attached notes give some details. I encourage you to read the notes, to gain a better understanding of the work that needs to be done. However, for those short of time, the actions arising from the last meeting look as follows:

1. Agreed to use the principle of Adventuremark as basis of scheme development

2. Paul and Jane to head small group  to review these principles and how LOtC fits into this ( MR to invite LOtC in the group)

3. AHOEC/BAPA to continue work on their schemes coming together and update PD/JCM

4. MR to brief LOtC Badge Group

5. MR/AT to brief AAA

6. SS to update HSE

7. JCM/PD/CM to ensure Home Nation Governments briefed 


